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A Candy Cane
Christmas

On December 4th, we hosted our
annual holiday party at the
library. This event was attended
by 59 people which included a
special visit by Santa Claus! 
When walking in, Santa was there
to greet everybody. Some kids
even got their photo taken with
him! In the children's section
there were festive coloring pages
for the little ones. 
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Special EditionA CANDY CANE CHRISTMAS

The tween/teen section was
turned into a Christmas
ornament boutique, hosted by
the Junior Advisory Board. All
money raised from selling these
ornaments goes towards new
books for the Junior Fiction
section in the library! 
We had sugar cookie decorating
set up for the kids as well. It was
so much fun to see what designs
they came up with. The sprinkles
were a big hit! 

In the back room, we had a
Christmas movie playing on our
new projector. The movie chosen
was "Arthur Christmas" and then
a little bit of "Frozen." 
All in all, it was a fun filled
morning and an amazing
opportunity to visit with the
community. We wish to thank
every person who came to our
party and also to everyone who
helped support our library this
year. Merry Christmas from the
Newell Public Library!



Annual Festival of Trees

pg. 2

Every year, the Friends of the Library put together a festive display of
Christmas trees. These trees are brought in and decorated by different
groups in the local area. 
With this years theme "A Candy Cane Christmas" we are happy to
announce that there are 12 trees on display this year! 

Participants: 
Newell Public Library
Friends of the Library

Newell 4H
Retired Teachers of Newell

FCCLA Club 
Newell Legion Auxiliary
Nation Honor Society

Highway 7 Service Center
Newell Historical Society

Mrs. Christiansen's Preschool
Mrs. Benningsdorf's Preschool

Mustang Child Care


